
 

 

 

 

February 17, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Slemkewicz, Supervisor 

Division of Economic Regulation  

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL  32399 

 

 

Re: Florida City Gas Surveillance Report for Quarter ending December 2011 

 

 

Dear Mr. Slemkewicz: 

 

Enclosed please find the Florida City Gas’ Earnings Surveillance Report for the quarter 

ended December 2011 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

__________________________ 

Christina Robinson 

Regulatory Analyst 

Florida City Gas 

 

(305) 835-3601 office 

(305) 835-6491 fax 

crobinso@aglresources.com 

 

 

 

955 E 25 Street 

Hialeah, FL  33013 

Tel: (305) 835-3601 

 

 
















